
Important Notice to Hamlet of Baker Lake Employees September 2020 

Important Notice from the Nunavut Employees Union 
(NEU) 

to 
Hamlet of Baker Lake Employees 

 
 

 
 

William (Bill) Fennell, NEU President, will be in Baker Lake and 
available to meet with Hamlet of Baker Lake employees who 
received Income Tax bills when payroll tax information was 
incorrectly reported.   
 

Bill will be available at the Nunamiut Lodge from: 
 

9:00 AM to Noon (CST) and  
1:00 PM. to 5:00 PM (CST) 

on  
Tuesday September 15; 

Wednesday September 16; and 
Thursday September 17. 

 
Employees are asked to bring copies of their income tax 
return which shows any penalties and/or interest charged by 
the Canada Revenue Agency (CRA).   
 
Hamlet of Baker Lake Management has stated and agreed that 
employees can make copies of their income tax returns and 
other related documents at the Hamlet Office and can bring 
them to the Nunamiut Lodge during working hours. 

https://www.nunamiutlodgehotel.ca/home.html

